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I have been flying Radio Controlled aircraft for over 12 years now. I fly under a 

Community Based Organization, Academy of Model Aviation, (AMA). I belong to two 

clubs that fly all types of aircraft. We support flying safely and responsibly.  People 

who may fly in a park do so with aircraft designed to be flown in tight or limited space. 

Most do so in a safe manner.  There are those who care not about safety, rules or 

regulations and do what ever they want.  Do not punish the safe, responsible person 

for the actions of those who will not follow the rules. 


